NORTHBRIDGE BUILDING, PLANNING and CONSTRUCTION COMMITTEE

Northbridge Town Hall
7 Main Street
Whitinsville, MA 01588

August 4, 2016
Town Hall
Time: 7:30 pm
Open Meeting

PRESENT: BPCC Chairman Michael Beaudoin, BPCC Vice Chairman Paul Bedigian, BPCC
Secretary Kevin Soden, BPCC Member Kevin Curtin, BPCC Member Joseph Strazulla, Anthony
DiLuzio (Cardinal Construction), Steve Habeeb (Habeeb & Associates Architects), Elizabeth
Lewis (Habeeb & Associates Architects), Lawrence Malsky (Habeeb & Associates Architects),
Jim Shuris (DPW), Jamie Luchini (DPW) and Steven Nye (Resident)

Meeting called to order at 7:30 p.m.

DPW Project

Discussed schematic design meeting between Habeeb & Associates and DPW. Schematic design
and code review results expected in draft form on September 8 for board review prior to 9/15
BPCC meeting with H&AA.

Habeeb & Associates requested the survey CAD file from Cardinal Construction and any other
pertinent information that either the DPW or Cardinal Construction.

Approval of Minutes

Motion was made by Mr. Beaudoin and seconded by Mr. Bedigian to approve the
minultes from July 20, 2016. The motion carried unanimously.

Adjournment
Motion was made by Mr. Soden and seconded by Mr. Bedigian to adjourn the meeting at

8:30 pm. The motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,
Kevin Soden, BPCC Secretary



